Flood Control Committee
January 23, 2014 

The Flood Control Committee met Wednesday, January 23, 2014, at 6:00 p.m. in the City Hall Conference Room. Present was Committee Member Ken Gardner.  Also present were Floodplain Administrator Sam Malenovsky, Public Works Director Scott Gray, KLJ Engineer John Wirries, KLJ Project Engineer and Recorder HR/Payroll Officer Billie Burkhalter. Committee Members John Hollowell, Dwayne Andrews and Sheena Martin were absent.

As there was not a quorum, the Flood Control meeting will be rescheduled.

1.	Election of Chairperson
2.	Review Information for Public Awareness Meeting
3.	Request of Citizens
4.	Adjournment
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